
August 2022 

Dear MHS Families; 

We are excited to kick of the 2022/2023 school year by welcoming current and new families to 
Mendham High School. We hope you enjoyed a wonderful summer! 

What is the PTO? 

It is the partnership of parents, teachers and administrators to promote the educational, mental 
and physical welfare of our children. Our goal is to bring the home and school closer together 
by fostering relationships, enhancing communication, cultivating cooperation and assisting as 
needed. 

What are some the programs the PTO offers? 

- Support to Project Graduation events for the senior class 
- Teacher/Staff appreciation events throughout the year 
- Scholarships for 4 graduating seniors 
- Information sessions by administrators/outside experts 

How do I volunteer? 

We are always looking for valuable volunteers! We are currently looking to fill some key 
positions of Co-Chair, Secretary/Social Media, Website and Hospitality. Please consider joining 
one of our many committees or our executive board when signing up for membership. 

What Fundraising does the PTO do? 

It has become increasingly harder to raise funds as we are competing with many other 
organizations and clubs within the high school community, so this year we are launching our 
“No Frills” Fundraiser. The success of this fundraiser will directly impact the number of programs 
that the PTO will be able to sponsor during the year.  

How do I become a Member? 

It’s easy! Log on to our website WMMHSPTO.org and click on the Sign-up Tab. Complete the 
membership form and then hit Submit. If paying by credit card, click the Donate Tab and select 
the Family Membership link or mail your check in to the address provided. If you are already a 
member for the school year, thank you for your support! 

We thank you for your continued support of our mission. Feel free to reach out to us at 
WMMHSPTO@gmail.com with any questions or comments. 

Sincerely,  

WMMHS PTO  

M E N D H A M  H I G H  S C H O O L  P T O

http://WMMHSPTO.org
mailto:WMMHSPTO@gmail.com

